

Texas Board of Nursing

333 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 3-460, Austin, Texas 78701 Phone: (512) 305-7400 Fax: (512) 305-7401 www.bon.texas.gov

Katherine A. Thomas, MN, RN, FAAN Executive Director

July 22, 2015

Ms. Carla Michelle Sutton 700 Walnut Ridge Dr., Apt. 3095 Irving, TX 75038

Dear Ms. Sutton:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on February 10, 2015, have been met.

Should you wish to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s), you will need to complete and return the enclosed Declaration of Primary State of Residence form. This form can be downloaded from the Board's website at; http://www.bon.state.tx.us/, Applications & Forms, Primary State of Residence Declaration, if needed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 305-6827.

Sincerely,

Diane E. Burell

Compliance Supervisor

Olive P13 ans

DB/mw

Enclosure: Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form

I60-06.26.2012

Marilyn Davis, MPA, BSN, RN Monica Hamby, LVN Kathy Leader-Horn, LVN Mary M. LeBeck, MSN, RN Josefina Lujan, PhD, RN Beverley Jean Nutall, LVN Weatherford El Paso Bryan

accurate, and true copy of the docume
T is on file or is of record in the offices
T rexas Board of Nursing.

Addusing Collegerator of the Board
Executive Director of the Board